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THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT OF NIGERIA COMMISERATES
WITH THE REPUBLIC OF INDIA OVER THE TRAIN ACCIDENT
IN THE EASTERN STATE OF ODISHA ON 2ND JUNE, 202

The Federal Government of Nigeria commiserates with the
Government and people of the Republic of India over the tragic
train accident that occurred in Balasore District of the eastern
State of Odisha on Friday, 2nd June, 2023.

The unfortunate incident, which left over 280 people dead and
many more injured is distressful and saddening.

The Government and people of Nigeria extend their condolences
to the families of the deceased and pray for the speedy recovery
of the injured.
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